BATH LOCAL SCHOOLS

2650 Bible Road Lima, Ohio 45801-2299 Ph: (419) 221-0807 Fax: (419) 221-0983 Email: ba_supt@noacsc.org

March 16, 2020

1:30pm

MEALS INFORMATION

Dear Parent/Guardian,

During this time period, we will be offering lunches unless we receive directives from the Governor's office, Ohio Department of Health or the Allen County Health Department to shut down. Please see the plan below.

- Each parent that wants to take part in the program, please call into your child's building office today or tomorrow by 10:00am and speak to a secretary to let us know if you want meals. It is important that we receive your child's name prior to the deadline so that we can prepare and deliver lunches accordingly.
- If you leave a voicemail, please provide the name of the student as well as any siblings (meals are for enrolled Bath students only) and the location of your choice of pick-up.
- Meals will be grab and go lunches accessed at 3 different locations every Monday and Wednesday from 11:00am - 12:00pm. The first meal provided will be this Wednesday March 18th.
- The 3 locations will be the parking lot at the Cairo Gym, the parking lot at Lost Creek Country Club and the parking lot at Northland in front of the Empowered Sports Center (was Northland Lanes).
- On Mondays, each student will receive 2 meals. On Wednesdays, each student will receive 3
 meals.
- Any changes to this plan will be communicated through Ohio Alerts.

We thank you for your patience during this time period!

Sincerely.

Rich Dackin

Superintendent